
Waterford Joint Policing Committee
Notice of Public Meeting 

The Waterford Joint Policing Committee will hold a public meeting on 18th January 2016 
in the Large Room, City Hall, Waterford City commencing at 6.30pm. The theme is 
“Community Safety Networking” in both City and County.

Members of the public are welcome to attend, ask questions of the members of the JPC 
relating to the Community Safety Networking theme and make their views known.

Questions for members of the JPC should be submitted in writing to the Secretary, Waterford 
Joint Policing Committee, Community Department, Civic Offices, Dungarvan, Co. Waterford 
or by email to jpc@waterfordcouncil.ie no later than 4.00pm on Thursday 7th January 2016.

Questions will be accepted from any person affected by the policing of the area. Questioners 
must give their name and address, however this will be kept completely confidential and will 
not be publicised. The public are advised that in some cases It may not be possible to provide 
information or respond to a question for legal reasons, in cases relating to an individual or in 
relation to information received in confidence by the Gardai or the local authority, or because 
to do so would involve the disproportionate use of resources.
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